MOST URGENT
No. 0309/c 1817

SO

Dear Sir,

Department of Foreign Trade
563 Nonthaburi Road,
Nonthaburi 11000, Thailand
Tel. (662) 547-4739

Fax. (602) 547-4741

E-mail Tird.gvi@moc.go.th

June B.E. 2568 (2025)

Subject: Notification of the Receipt of Complaint for the Initiation of an Anti-dumping
Investigation on Biaxially Oriented Polyamide (BOPA) Iilm Originating in

The Repubiic of Indonesia, The People’s Republic of China and Taiwan

In compliance with The WTO Agreement on Implementation of Article VI of GATT
1994 and Thai Anti-dumping and Countervailing Act, B.E. 2542 (1999), as amended by
the Anti-dumping and Countervailing Act (No. 2), B.E. 2562 (2019), the Department of
Foreign Trade wishes to notify that the Department has received a properly documented

petition requesting the initiation of an anti-dumping investigation on Biaxially Oriented
Polyamide (BOPA) Film under the Thai Customs Tariff Code 3920.92.10 originating in
The Republic of Indonesia, The People’s Republic of China and Taiwan.

Please accept, Sir, the renewed assurances of my high consideration.
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The Representative,

The Taipei Economic and Cultural Office,

BANGKOK
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{Mrs.Chanintorn Rimc

Deputy Director-Generat
For Director-General
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